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April 22" 2020

Ontario Energy Board
Attention: Board Secretary
P.O. Box 2319

27™ Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Board Secretary:

Re: EB-2019-0073 - IRM Application for May 1%t 2020 Rates
Wellington North Power Inc. (ED-2002-0511)

On April 16" 2020, Wellington North Power Inc. (WNP) received the Ontario Energy Board’s
(OEB) Decision and Rate Order for approval of distribution rates effective May 1t 2020 (EB-
2019-0073.) Page 10, paragraph 4 of the Decision and Rate Order states:

“4. Wellington North Power Inc. shall, on or before April 23, 2020, file a letter with the OEB
indicating whether it intends to postpone the implementation of the Tariff of Rates and Charges
set out in Schedule A of this Decision and Rate Order.”

Wellington North Power Inc. has decided to postpone the implementation of its new OEB-
approved Tariff of Rates and Charges until November 1t 2020.

Wellington North Power has reviewed the OEB’s letter “Initial Implementation Guidance to
Incentive Rate-setting Decisions for May 1, 2020 Rates for Postponing Distributors” (April 17t
2020). As the LDC has elected to postpone the implementation of its new May 1°t 2020 rates,
WNP will adhere to the requirements contained with this letter.

An electronic copy of this letter has been filed on the Board’s web portal (ref: 40447).

Should the Board have questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
Original signed by Richard Bucknall

Manager of Customer Services & Regulatory Affairs

Wellington North Power Inc.
Tel: 519-323-1710
E-mail: rbucknall@wellingtonnorthpower.com

Submitted by e-mail to BoardSec@oeb.ca and filed on the OEB’s web portal
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